
From: Christina Winn 
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2019 1:47 PM EST 
To: Chee, Lloyd <lchee@amazon.com> 
Subject: RE: Question 

Hi Lloyd!

 

Happy New Year….We have been working on the draft over the holiday break. We are about 95% ready to circulate the draft to

Amazon. We are fixing a few things and then need County Attorney and County Manager to review - Im hoping to be able to send it

to you by end of this week.

 

Thanks

Christina

 

 

 

From: Chee, Lloyd [mailto:lchee@amazon.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, January 2, 2019 1:33 PM

To: Christina Winn <Cwinn@arlingtonva.us>

Subject: Question

 

Christina,

 

Happy New Year!  I hope you had a nice break and are in good health and good spirits!

 

One question for you:  for the incentives offered by Arlington County, what is the status of the necessary special legislation and

approvals?

 

Thanks!

Lloyd

 
Lloyd A. Chee | Amazon.com 
Corporate Counsel
2021 7th Ave. | Seattle, WA 98121
direct:  (206) 765-5937
cell:  (206) 849-4985
email:  lchee@amazon.com

 

 

Work hard. Have fun. Make history.


